
 
 

 Year 3 Term 4 2023/2024  

  

Welcome to Term 4! We have had an 
amazing year so far in terms 1, 2 and 3. 
It has been great getting to know all of 
your children. We are halfway through 
the school year! 
We are very proud of our progress 
through school year so far. We are very 
excited to continue our learning journey 
through Year 4. So, please make sure 
you continue log onto Class Dojo each 
week to check for updates and to see all 
your amazing work!  

Key Dates: 
 22.2- Trip to Wild Place 
 

20.3- J3 Library trip 
 

26.3 – Family Spring Event 
 
Plus more to be announced! 

Authors  

  
As authors, we will be reading The Lost 
Happy Endings by Carol Ann Duffy. We 
will be writing our own version of the 
story using exciting vocabulary, speech 
and a range of sentences. 
During our immersive section of the term, 
we will be writing about classifying 
animals in line with our Scientists 
learning.  
We are going to use our great oracy skills 
to discuss, retell and act out our story. 
Ask us all about our book at home – I am 
sure we will be very excited to discuss it 
with you!  

Mathematicians  

  
As mathematicians, we will be 
deepening our knowledge and 
understanding of multiplication and 
division. We are always keen to use 
our strategies and put them into 
action. 
  
It is very important you are logging 
on to TTRockstars every week to 
practise times tables. This will not 
only help you when learning 
multiplication, but also whenever you 
are being a mathematician!  
  



Scientists  
 

 

 

 

This term in Scientists we will be 
classifying and exploring animals. We 
have a school trip to The Wild Place to 
support us with this and build our 
knowledge as scientists.. 
 
We will carry out lots of practical 
experiments and follow these up with 
writing non-chronological reports on 
animals and their classifications 

Athletes  

  
As athletes, we will be practising and 
refining our basic movement skills. 
These will be developed and enhanced 
through our Real PE curriculum. This 
term, we will be focussing on our 
cognitive cog.  
 We are lucky to continue or sessions 
with the Bristol Robins coaching team. 
This term, we will be learning racquet 
sports. PE days will be Wednesday 
and Thursday 

Citizens  

  
In Jigsaw, we will be learning about being healthy and life as an EPA citizen.   
  
We will be looking into what makes up a healthy life, from relationships with 
those around us as well as physical health including the effects of smoking and 
alcohol. 
  
As always, please feel free to contact me with any questions regarding our 
learning.  
  
   

Yours Sincerely,  
Miss Gilbert  
  
  

 


